
I am a resident of Narragansett and have seen right in my neighborhood of buildings constructed on small 
parcels of land. It has ruin otherwise good family neighborhoods and diminishes the value of properties in 
the area. 
I am opposed to the passage of H7324, so we can hopefully maintain viable family neighborhoods in 
Rhode Island. 
Thank You, 
Margaret Plunkett  
88 Baltimore Ave.  
Narragansett, RI 02882  

 


